ggt&e&swl l‘ I ‘ I

The Environmental Business Council of New England
Announces Environmental and Energy Industry Winners of
the 21st Annual EBEE Awards

April 24, 2014 - Spotlights

The Environmental Business Council of New England (EBC) is pleased to announce the winners of
the 21st Annual EBEE Awards. The winners will be honored on May 21st at the 24th Annual
Meeting and 21st EBEE Awards Celebration, being held at the Renaissance Waterfront Hotel in
Boston. Bob Varney, Executive Vice President at Normandeau Associates, Inc. and former New
England EPA Regional Administrator will serve as the emcee for the program.

Each year, the EBC recognizes companies, organizations and individuals for outstanding
environmental and energy accomplishments in the promotion of a sustainable, clean environment
through the EBEE Awards Celebration. These awards were established by the EBC to encourage
companies, government agencies, non-profit organizations, and environmental professionals to
serve as models for others to emulate and, in doing so, further the mission and objectives of the
EBC.

The following award winners have shown creativity and innovation in the redevelopment industry.
Please join the EBC in congratulating these organizations, companies and individuals for their
exemplary role in encouraging the growth of the environmental industry in New England.

The James D. P. Farrell Brownfields Project of the Year Award

Awarded to the Massachusetts Green High Performance Computing Center In Recognition of:

The Remediation of the Former Mastex Industries Site and Development of the State-of-the-Art
Massachusetts Green High Performance Computing Center.

Environmental Business Council of New England, Inc., Brookline, Mass.

Award Recipients:

* Haley & Aldrich, Inc.

* Harvard University Office of Sustainability

* Holyoke Gas & Electric Department

* Leggat McCall Properties

* Massachusetts Green High Performance Computing Center

* Massachusetts Institute of Technology Department of Facilities

* MassDevelopment

* Tighe & Bond

* Turner Construction Company

* Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.

The Ira W. Leighton, Jr. Outstanding Environmental-Energy Technology Application Achievement
Award

Awarded to the ReSolve, Inc. Superfund Site In Recognition of:



The Innovative Design, Pilot Testing and Installation of the Anaerobic Bioreactor (ABR), an
Innovative Ex Situ Biological Treatment System, and the Concurrent Installation of a 150-kilowatt
Solar Photovoltaic System that Provides 100% of the Power for the ABR System at the Site

Award Recipients:
* ReSolve Site Group
* Weston Solutions, Inc.
* Tetra Tech, Inc.
* AECOM
* Louisiana State University
With Special Acknowledgment to:
* U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
* Department of Environmental Protection, Commonwealth of Massachusetts
The Environmental Business Council of New England (EBC) was established in 1990 by
environmental and energy company executives who began meeting on a regular basis to exchange
ideas and share experiences. The EBC was the first organization in the United States established to
support and foster the development of the environmental industry. The goal of the EBC is to
enhance business and job growth of both established and emerging environmental and energy
businesses. For more information, please contact Ann Gisinger at (617) 505-1818 or
ebc@ebcne.org.
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